
American Indian Practice Rubric 

 

Artifact  
Categories 

Artifact  
Categorization 

Artifact Justification Mechanics 

 
 

 
Yes/No 

(10) 

Does Not Explain  
Artifact 

(0) 

Barely Explains 
Artifact 

 (12) 

Adequately Explains 
Artifact 

(24) 

Fully Explains  
Artifact 

(36) 

 

Clothing (Climate) 
Artifact  

 
 
 
 

 

The artifact is 
correctly 
identified as 
clothing and is 
chosen for the 
correct region. 

The explanatory card 
does not explain how 
the clothing artifact 
was used and does 
not relate its use to 
the region. There are 
no historically 
accurate justifications 
for this artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
does not adequately 
explain how the 
clothing artifact was 
used and relates its use 
to the region. There is 
one historically 
accurate justification 
for this artifact being 
included in the exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
adequately explains 
how the clothing 
artifact was used and 
relates its use to the 
region. There are at 
least two historically 
accurate 
justifications for this 
artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
fully explains how the 
clothing artifact was 
used and relates its 
use to the region. 
There are at least 
three historically 
accurate justifications 
for this artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

Clearly written and 
easy to read; few if 

any errors 
4 

Some grammatical 
errors that slow 
down reading at 

times 
2 

Grammatical errors 
significantly inhibit 

reading 
0 

Tools/Technology 
(Resources)  
Artifact  
 
 
 

The artifact is 
correctly 
identified as a 
tool or source 
of technology 
and is chosen 
for the correct 
region. 

The explanatory card 
does not explain how 
the tools/technology 
artifact was used and 
does not relate its use 
to the region. There 
are no historically 
accurate justifications 
for this artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
does not adequately 
explain how the 
tools/technology 
artifact was used and 
relates its use to the 
region. There is one 
historically accurate 
justification for this 
artifact being included 
in the exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
adequately explains 
how the 
tools/technology 
artifact was used and 
relates its use to the 
region. There are at 
least two historically 
accurate 
justifications for this 
artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

The explanatory card 
fully explains how the 
tools/technology 
artifact was used and 
relates its use to the 
region. There are at 
least three historically 
accurate justifications 
for this artifact being 
included in the 
exhibit. 

Clearly written and 
easy to read; few if 

any errors 
4 

Some grammatical 
errors that slow 
down reading at 

times 
2 

Grammatical errors 
significantly inhibit 

reading 
0 


